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Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

Welcome back everyone after the half term break. Thank you to everyone who attended the Merit assembly to 

celebrate our Star of the Week children’s achievements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week our Gold Star children are 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golden Ticket Winners 

Congratulations to Julia in KS1 and Oliver in KS2 who are our lucky winners this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Alannah for a fantastic attitude to all her learning 

Flynn for participating well in class activities. 

Year 1 Edward for always concentrating and participating in lessons.   

Bethany for always trying hard and giving her best in lessons 

Year 2 Alex for excellent work in maths finding lines of symmetry. 

Ruby for trying her best in every lesson. 

Year 3 Lilly for improving across all areas of the curriculum, particularly in writing.  

Year 4 Zac for working hard and improving in maths. 

Jake for always having a polite and respectful attitude to others.   

Year 5 Sophia for showing our virtues so beautifully, especially being faith-filled building our 

RE board. 

Molly for giving great suggestions and questions during the role play of evacuees in 

our new book study. 

Year 6 Freya for giving great suggestions and questions during the role play of evacuees in 

our new book study. 

Roisin for her wonderful descriptive writing. 
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After School Clubs 

Letters have been sent to Year 1 to 6 offering places in after school clubs.  If you would like to reserve a place 

for your child, please return the reply slip off the letter to us no later than the morning of Tuesday 3rd March.  

The clubs on offer will start week commencing 9th March and will run for 3 weeks; 

 

Class Day Club 

1 and 2 Monday Arts and Crafts 

3, 4, 5 and 6 Monday Body coach 

1 to 6 Tuesday Choir 

3, 4, 5 and 6 Tuesday Arts and Crafts 

1 and 2 Thursday Multisports 

5 and 6 Thursday Football 

 

Lent Almsgiving – CAFOD Fast Day 

Thank you to everyone who has kindly donated to CAFOD.  We have been overwhelmed with your generosity.  We 

will let you know the total raised next week. 

 

Lent Almsgiving – World Book Day Celebration  

Friday 6th March is a NON-UNIFORM day.  Children can come to school dressed up as a book 

character or wear their own clothes.  If you wish, your child can bring a small donation for our  

Lent Fundraising Appeal; The Good Shepherd, Father Hudson’s Appeal. 

 

Extreme Reading Competition 

To celebrate the launch of our new reading resources, please look out for the leaflet in your child’s bag. 

 

Lunchtime menu and payment 

The menu for next week is week 2. 

 

Thank you for all your support  

 

 

 

Mr M Hinton 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 


